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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

It hardly seems possible that we are going into the
final three months of 2007. Time does fly when
you are having fun and this year has been a busy
one. We are already planning events for 2008, so
be on the watch for trips to the Ramona Pageant In

Campo, Tecate Train Ride, the Reagan Library,
Annual Picnic and of course 2008 Holiday
Luncheon in December.

We are finishing up our planning work for the 2007
luncheon. This will be a great time with another

excellent menu, as we visit with our friends. We
will also be holding our opportunity drawing, so be

ready to purchases your tickets and have fun.

Prizes won by members not in attendance will be
delivered or mailed. Tickets are sold in advance

with our luncheon ticket. None will be sold the qday
of the luncheon, as it is prohibited.

Our Nominating Committee will soon be meeting to
nominate new Offices and Board Members for the
next year. If you are interested in joining the

Board, please let one of your current Board
Members know. We are always looking for new

folks with new ideas for activities during the year. If

you have a specific area of interest, please let us
know that as well.

Please continue to check our website

www.sdgealumniassoc.org for contact people, their
numbers and updates. Please join me in

congratulating your Board Members for all their
hard work this last year. Without them your

Association would not be as successful as itis. We

look forward to seeing each of you in December at
the luncheon.

Jay Shepard

Retiree Times

FROM THE EDITOR

Mark your calendars for Wednesday, December 5"
for this year's Annual Holiday Luncheon to be held
at the Scottish Rite in Mission Valley. Cost will be
$19.00 per person. Invitations will be mailed to all

members.

We will be having our Opportunity Drawing and
details will be included with your invitation. We
appreciate your past support and hope you
participate again this year. There will be a variety
of prizes available.

At the luncheon we also conduct our annual

meeting and installation of Officers and new Board
members for 2008. We will have a speaker from
SDG&E at the luncheon.

Our members comprise a variety of ages and
interests. Some members are totally retired, some
work part time and many are involved in various
volunteer endeavors. Planning activities for this

diverse group can be challenging.

We want to hear from you on what activities

(existing or new) you would like to see offered.
Should the activities be during the day, evening,
weekdays or weekends or a mixture? Your input is
vital to the Board when planning future activities.

Make your voice heard by contacting any Officer or
Board Member with your comments and/or

suggestions.

Jany Staley

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------

SIGN UP HERE: AS a member of the SDG&E Alumni Assoc. you are invited to list your information in future editions of the
Alumni Assoc. directory. Eligible members are:

1. Regular Member — employee who retired from SDG&E
2. Regular Member — employee with 25 years of service as of 12/31/97 & transferred to Sempra affiliate

3. Associate Member — left SDG&E before retirement and is now minimum of 55 years old.
4. Associate Member — spouse of a deceased SDG&E retired employee

Please check a number that indicates your membership status. You may e-mail your information to
fahartsell@sbcglobal.net or mail form to address on the reverse side. SDG&E does not provide the Association with any
information. This newsletter is mailed from a company list to which we do not have access.

Name (please print) | r do b IS N —

Address: _ & Gty State Zip
Phone: ()  Faxt () . ot -l
E-Mail ~__________ Year Hired. Year Retired

SignatFé - Date: :




ANNUAL PICNIC

Saturday, October 6 11 am till 3 pm at Lake
Poway located off Espola Road in Poway. The
Alumni Association is hosting this event for
retirees, their families, kids, grandkids and the
greats! Cost is $4.00 for adults and $2.00 children

under 10 years old.

Hot dogs, burgers, potato salad, chips and sodas
will be served. Folks are invited to bring a dish to
share and a board game. There is inside and
outside seating available.

There will be games for young and old, such as
scrabble, sequence, rummy cues and water 10ss.
Fishing and boating is available for a fee and a
fishing license is required. For additional

information look at the Lake Poway website

lwww.ci.poway.ca.us/lake_poway/lp_rules.html or
call Dave Richards at 858-668-4771.

Association and indicate how many will be
attending. Mail to Patty Kelly, 862 Linda Lane, San
Marcos 92069. For additional information call Patty

at 760-471-6149.

Food tickets and parking permit(s) will be mailed

back to you. Please be sure to indicate the number
of people attending and number of vehicles.

Deadline to purchase tickets is September 30™.

2007 DIRECTORY

We are preparing to publish the 2007 edition of the
Alumni Association Directory. We would like your

information to be accurate. Before it goes to press,
we are attempting to contact all listed retirees to
verify that we have correct information. If we are
unable to contact you because you have moved,
changed your e-mail address and/or phone

number, please advise us of these changes.

If you are not currently listed in the Directory and

wish to be listed in the 2007 Directory, please
supply Fran with your information.

To change your information or request a listing, fill
out the form at the bottom of this newsletter and
mail to the return address on the reverse side or e-

mail to fahartsell@sbcglobal.net by no later than
September 30"

RETIREES
(April through July)

Paul Augustine Michael Olson

DECEASED

Jerry Pasanan
Robert Reynolds

Lucien Dupre
Harry Dawson

Lynn Evje Walter Riggs
Helene Herrington  Clayton Spahn
Thomas Melby Peter Vallon

Retiree Times

Robin Berda Gloria Ortega

Gregory Brassey Miguel Padilla

Floyd Cobb Douglas Reyes
Frederick Cooper Barbara Robertson ¢
David Croyle Margaret Sandora |

Albert Dawson

Frances Evans
Dennis Fitzwater

Warren Han
Dale Heath

Walter Hebdon
Donald Hitchcock
Joshua Howell Il
Dale Kraus

Daria Nelson

Richard Smith
Dennis Tiede

Gary Tobler
Allan Tucker

Dennis Tiede

Edward Van Herik

Joan Veza
Hay u

Katherine Whitemore
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